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March work  

Throughout March at Pymble Station, we will be working 
on:  

• constructing the new lifts  

• upgrading the toilets on the station platform 

• clearing vegetation  

• planned tree removing on Grandview Street 

• excavating and installing new footings  

• installing cable routes  

• preparing a work area in the Pacific Highway car 
park for a new electrical pit 

• installing a new electrical padmount within the rail 
corridor and the Pacific Highway car park. 

 
 

Grandview Street temporary closures  
Grandview Street (between Station Street and Alma 
Street) will experience temporary closures to allow for 
the new precast concrete lift and new power poles to be 
installed during: 

• midnight Saturday 12 March to midnight Monday 
14 March  

• midnight Saturday 26 March to 11pm Sunday 27 
March. 

Access to residential properties on Grandview Street will 
be maintained under traffic control directions.  

During the road closure, shops along Grandview Street 
will remain open and pedestrian access will be available 
to the shops along Grandview Street between Station 
Street and Alma Street.  
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Temporary removal of car parking on Grandview 
Street (Station Street to Wellesley Road) 

To allow for deliveries and preparation for weekend 
work, car parking spaces will be unavailable on 
Grandview Street, between Station Street and 
Wellesley Road: 

• from 7am Friday 4 March to midnight Monday 14 
March, around 15 car parking spaces. 

 
 
 
 

How will the work effect you?  

Equipment used throughout March includes excavators, 
vacuum truck, road saw, tipper truck, flatbed truck, tilt 
tray, concrete truck and pump, cranes, elevated working 
platforms, lighting towers, dump trucks, auger, grinder, 
chain saw, chipper, various hand and power. 

Where possible, measures will be implemented to reduce 
noise and dust associated with this work, including adding 
shade cloth mesh to fencing, turning off equipment when 
not in use, placing equipment as far away as possible from 
properties and using non-tonal reversing beepers. 
 

 
  

Grandview Street Detour map 
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Pacific Highway car park temporary closure and 
temporary removal of car parking spaces  

The Pacific Highway Car Park, will be closed during 
works on: 

• Saturday 12 March and Sunday 13 March 

• Saturday 26 March and Sunday 27 March. 

On the southern end of the Pacific Highway Car Park, 
around 11 car parking spaces will be temporarily 
unavailable from Monday 14 March 2022 to Friday 1 
April 2022.  

This will allow for work of the new electrical pit to be 
carried out. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more information, 
please contact our project team: 

 
 

1800 684 490  
 
 

 projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

 transport.nsw.gov.au/pymble 
 
If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 
131 500 and ask them to call us on 1800 
684 490  

Pacific Highway Car Park work map 
 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/thornleigh-station-upgrade
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